Norwell Pathways Comumittee
Minutes January 26, 2010

Present: David Vose, Anne Staples, and Christine Josti and intermittently due to
Advisory Board Meeting: David Osborne, Sally Turner and Todd Thomas, and latecomer
Kevin Cafferty.

Cali to order at 7:10pm

Draft agenda approved (motion by Sally, seconded by Anne).

Minutes from January 12, 2010 accepted (motion by Anne, seconded by Christine).

Vote to accept Christine Josti as new Secretary (motion by Christine, seconded by Sally).

Resignation of Dick Twigg accepted. Dick will forward to the committee the visual
presentation. Dick also volunteered to assist with proposal reviews if necessary.

Letter to Farrar Farm neighbors reviewed and edited. Todd will confirm date of Feb. Z -#¢
with the Flynn’s and then mail out revised letter to all neighbors.

The walk with Horsley Witten has been postponed. Todd will check on Friday, Feb. 5
and confirm with committee members.

The walk down Forest Street has been postponed until Spring.

The Pathway Committee has been invited to attend the Planning Board meeting on Feb.
10 at 7:30pm to discuss the submitted application to CPC (request of $400,000 for
construction and phase 2 design). David Vose will be present and all other members are
welcome to attend.

Provided Feb.Y is acceptable for the Flynn’s, there will be a 15-minute visual
presentation of our Pathway plan and 15-minute question and answer period. Following
will be the regular Pathway Committee meeting.

Meeting adjourned (motion David Osborne, seconded Kevin)
Respectfully submitted,

Christine Josti
January 27, 2010




